
State of Nebraska Authorization/Complaint 
Process 

The College is considered legally authorized by the State of Nebraska’s Commission on Postsecondary Education for Title IV 
funding eligibility purposes. 

The State has a process to review, investigate, and resolve student complaints arising under State laws, including laws related 
to fraud or false advertising (74 Fed. Reg 66865-66, Oct. 29, 2010). A student can file a complaint with the state at the 
following link: https://ccpe.nebraska.gov/student-complaints-against-postsecondary-institutions 
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